
Works notice       
     

 
  

 May 2025  

Hibiscus Skate Park, Upper Mt Gravatt 

Upcoming maintenance works and temporary closure 

What works are coming up? 

We are undertaking maintenance works on the

Hibiscus Skate Park to improve the riding 

surface of this popular recreational space.    

The skate park will be temporarily closed 

for up to 6 weeks while works are 

underway.  

 

When will this work take place? 

Start Mid-May 2025 

Finish Late June 2025, weather and site
conditions permitting 

 

Time and 
day 

7am to 5pm, Monday to Saturday 

 

What does this work include? 

Works will involve:  

• repairing cracks and damaged concrete on

the riding surface 

• installing edging to worn or chipped ramps 

and ledges  

• smoothing all ground surfaces  

• sealing the concrete after pressure 

washing to protect and prolong the life of 

the surface.  

Please see layout map over the page for 

more details about where the works will 

take place.  

 

Alternative skating facilities 

The next closest skate parks in this area are: 

• Sunnybank Bowl, 32 Woff Street, 

Sunnybank  

• Peter Scott Skate Park, 70 Murial Avenue,

Moorooka.  

 

 

 

Why is this work happening? 

Hibiscus Skate Park is a popular recreational 

facility that caters for beginners to advance 

skaters, BMX and scooter riders, and inline 

bladers.  

These works will help to extend the life of the 

skate park for many years to come and will 

ensure it remains safe and enjoyable for 

people of all ages and abilities.  

It's part of our commitment to provide quality 

recreational facilities and help keep our 

community safe.  

What does this mean for me? 

The Hibiscus Sport Complex, PCYC and 

carpark will remain open during the works.  

While the carpark will remain open, 4 car 

spaces near the skate park will be temporarily 

unavailable during the works.  

If you’re visiting nearby facilities or travelling 

within the area, you may notice: 

• increased noise, dust, vibration and 

vehicles 

• fencing around the skate park and work 

area 

• intermittent impacts to the footpath 

• traffic control and onsite signage.   

We value your patience and cooperation while 

we undertake this important work.   

Contact us  

To find out more about these works or the 

project, you can contact us by: 

3178 5413 (business hours) 
 3403 8888 (24 hours) 

cityprojects@brisbane.qld.gov.au 
 

Visit brisbane.qld.gov.au and search 
 ‘Hibiscus Skate Park’ 



 


